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February 20th, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians of Students in Classes 6/7A, 7/8A, 7/8B, 7/8C, 3/4A, 3/4B,  
 
Beginning this week, Ms. Zablocki has taken on a temporary position within the HWDSB as an Itinerant 
English as a Second Language Teacher. We congratulate Ms. Zablocki and wish her all the best in this 
new role. At this time, it is unknown for how long Ms. Zablocki will be in this temporary role away from 
Highview School, but we will communicate with parents and guardians as more information is available.  
 
Beginning Monday, February 25th, Mr. Kore will be taking on a Long Term Occasional (LTO) Position at 
Highview covering for Ms. Zablocki’s Homeroom Class 6/7A, along with the Drama & Dance classes 
(7/8A, 7/8B, 7/8C, 3/4A, 3/4B) that she has been teaching. We welcome Mr. Kore to Highview and are 
pleased to have him temporarily joining the Highview Team. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to contact us at the school. 
 
 
Mr. I. Pellizzari (Principal)  Mr. J. McLean (Vice-Principal) 
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